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New EPC requirements in force from 1 April 2023

As part of the Governments push to achieve net zero emissions by 2050, implementation of the next phase of
the Minimum Energy Efficiency Standards (MEES) regulations is now here.

From 1 April 2023 all rented commercial property will need to have an energy performance certificate (EPC)
rating of band ‘E’ or better unless a valid exemption is registered. This also includes properties which are subject
to existing leases.

Failure to achieve a rating of band ‘E’ or better (or to hold a valid exemption) will see landlords face potential
fines of up to £150,000



Whilst landlords of commercial premises with a valid EPC of E or above are currently safe, the current plans are
for the minimum standards to again be raised, to band C by 2027 and band B by 2030. As such, all commercial
landlords will need to be thinking about future compliance as the standards rise.

If you need any help or advice, please contact Craig Burton for more information.

About us

We advise a range of landlord and tenant clients, from those with a single site to extensive portfolios
encompassing offices, retail, and industrial space. We have a solid history of helping clients’ structure, negotiate
and complete commercial real estate transactions.
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